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Each month we take a value which we discuss with the children and use as our theme for our 

assemblies. Our Value for October is TRUST. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

Harvest Festival on 6 October. It was 

lovely to see so many parents, family and 

friends. Pamela Johnstone, from the 

Hereford Salvation Army visited the  

school, to collect them. She joined our 

worship and explained to the children about 

how their gifts of food would be used to 

support their work in Hereford. 

On 12 October children from class 4 took 

part in a rugby competition held at 

Bromyard Rugby Club. They had a great 

time and enjoyed the opportunity to play 

against other schools. They demonstrated 

excellent sportsmanship and supported 

each other throughout the day. 

 

Thank you to the parents who attended the 

recent phonics evening, we hope you found 

it informative. 

Class one , as part of their food topic, made 

fruit salad which they shared with their 

friends in class  2. We  are very pleased at 

how well the Reception children have 

settled into school this half term. 

 

As the weather is getting colder, please 

remember to make sure your child has a 

coat in school. After school clubs will 

continue as normal. Please remember that 

the school will reopen on Tuesday 2 

November as Monday 1st is a teacher 

training day. 
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The Salvation Army were grateful for our 

donations of food 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 2nd November—Return to School 

Wednesday 3rd November —Open Day 

Tuesday 9th November —Class 1 visit to  

Queenswood 

Thursday 11th November —Class 3 Assembly 

Friday 12th November - Disco in the Dark 

Sunday 14th November —Remembrance Service 

in Church 

Thursday 18th November —P A Meeting, 7.30 pm 

at England’s Gate Inn—all very welcome 

Wednesday 24th November —Class 4 Assembly 


